Annex C.

Consultation Response Form.

Name

School

Position

NO

Question

Yes

No

Comments

Do you agree that we should
seek to minimise changes
from the current formula
distribution?

Do you agree that NNDR
continues to be funded at
actual cost, as at the present?

Should we have a lump sum?
Please say in the Comments
column how much you think it
should be.

Should we have a split site
factor? If yes please comment
on whether it should vary with
circumstances and any
comments on how it should
be calculated.

Should we have a LAC
factor?

Do you agree that we should
have an EAL factor based on
the maximum of three years?




Do you agree we should have
a mobility factor?

Do you agree we should have
a prior attainment factor?

Do you agree we should have
a single value for the
secondary basic per pupil
entitlement?

Do you agree with our
proposal for a deprivation
factor with a mixture of FSM
eligibility and IDACI?

10
Do you agree we should have
a post 16 factor?

Other Comments.

Please complete and return by 24 September to:

Steve Worth.

Alexandra House,

10 Station Road,

London N22 7TR.

e-mail Stephen.worth@haringey.gov.uk




